
THE 2016 ANNUAL STAFF

Children’s Holiday Party
You and your children are cordially invited to 

attend the Annual Staff Children’s Holiday Party!

Saturday, December 3rd from 11:00am until 1:00pm 
 in the school gymnasium, 345 Fortune Blvd, Milford, MA. 

Entertainment and fun will be presented, followed by 
refreshments for all. If you do not have young children, 

you may invite nieces, nephews, or grandchildren*.  
Santa Claus will be making a special visit to distribute 

gifts to those children 12 and under in attendance.

 *Our only request is that if you are inviting more than one niece, nephew or grandchild, you 
contribute $5.00 (for gift only) for each additional child who will be in attendance. The total 

amount contributed will be automatically deducted from your paycheck, so no physical check 
submission is necessary. Santa has requested that you sign up on Kaleidoscope no later than  

Monday, November 21st, so that his trusted elves can get to work.

Hope to see you there!
Dr, Robert F. Littleton, Jr., Chief Executive Officer, Founder


